
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday February 14, 2022  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were Richard 

Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin Anderson, 

Gary Larson, Orv Halvorson, Kathleen Peterson, and Laura Schoenrock. All rose and 

pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last months meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by Richard Hansen. 

      William King presented the plat titled ‘PLAT LABLE’. The board approved if it 

meets Isanti County zoning regulations. 

      Laura Schoenrock presented a map showing how she wants to split 25 acres on 

Dahlia Street. She was told to contact Isanti County Zoning to find out how many 

building sites were remaining. 

      There was discussion concerning both fire departments. 

      Justin reported that snowplowing has been going fine. 

      A resident asked if the person digging peat near Roanoke had a permit. Tom will find 

out.       

      The treasurer’s report was presented by Brenda Springer. Richard Hansen moved to 

approve and pay the claims. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. We must spend the ARPA funds by 2026 or lose it. 

      John Hass, Carole Larson, Gary Larson, and Dale Strike were approved as township 

election judges. The motion was made by Richard Hansen and seconded by Bryan 

Hathaway. 

      Bryan Hathaway is negotiating the sale of the Whitetail building. The septic system 

will need some repair.  

      Nothing new on the Tim Swanson property. 

      Dates were set for the Board of Audit, the Reorganization meeting and the Appeal 

and Equalization meeting. 

      We adjourned at 8:25 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded 

by Richard Hansen. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


